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CLUB ROTARIO ARMENIA PALMA DE CERA 

Armenia 

 

 

Dear gentlemen, 

 

Aware of your recognition and social sensitivity in your work with communities, and as 

a representative of the Gustavo Matamoros D Costa educational institution, I address 

you to express the need to conduct hearing screening for some students of the school 

who, due to economic constraints, do not have access to such important services. 

I appreciate your kind and gracious attention. 

 

 

 

GIOVANNY BUITRAGO O. 

Principal 
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Armenia, August 28, 2024 

 

 

CLUB ROTARIO ARMENIA PALMA DE CERA 

Health Committee 

Armenia, Quindío 

 

 

Respected gentlemen, 

 

Knowledgeable about your social recognition and sensitivity in community work, from 

the Municipal Health Secretariat we are driven by the immense need to undertake 

educational actions with various sectors of the society, particularly in the areas of health 

promotion and prevention. 

 



We casually learned about your interest in initiating an educational project to raise 

awareness among various health entities and educational communities about the 

importance of understanding the route and protocols for infant hearing screening. 

 

In this regard, the Health Secretariat wishes to support you in addressing the human 

resources of various organizations to carry out education actions on early detection of 

hearing impairment in the pediatric population. We commit to supporting and 

implementing the protocols provided by the project you will undertake once its execution 

is carried out. 

 

Thank you for your interest, and we reiterate our support on behalf of the community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

CESAR AUGUSTO RINCON ZULUAGA          LILIANA QUINTERO ÁLVAREZ 

Municipal Health Secretary     Specialized Professional 
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Armenia, November 10, 2023               003 

 

 

CLUB ROTARIO C.R. PALMA DE CERA 

monicalopezdemesa@hotmail.com 

Armenia, Quindío 

 

 

Subject: Expression of interest 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Knowledgeable about the social work you have carried out with different populations in 

the City of Armenia, we would like to inform you that he Colombian Institute of Family 

Welfare ICBF, Quindío, section, endorses the agreement to implement the hearing 

screening project in the institutional early childhood units in the City of Armenia. 

Therefore, the intervention of the units is authorized, subject to prior coordination with 

the Technical Assistance Group Coordinator. 

mailto:monicalopezdemesa@hotmail.com


The project implementation will take place during the 2024 period, aiming to benefit 

5,203 boys and girls attending daycare homes, child development centers, and social 

gardens. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

ADRIANA ECHEVERRI GONZALEZ 

Director - Principal 

ICBF Quindío Region 

 

 

 


